



Pioneer Chapter Riders Club Meeting Minutes - Sunday 22Apr2018 - 1 pm at Merit Construction 

Meeting to Order - Doug Bruns 
 
Membership Report - If you haven't paid your 2018 dues they can be paid anytime.  See below! 
  
Treasurers Report - Paul Michels - $25 - 2018 dues are due and several of you haven’t renewed your 
membership.  Dues can be sent to Paul Michels, PCRC Treasurer, 41627 Ottawa Road, St Peter MN 
56082 or go online to Join orRenew at ehridersclub.com and use PayPal to pay your dues. 
  
Old Business: None 

New Business: 

- 2018 - 19th Annual PCRC Rally - Rally dates are set for 11-15Jul2018.  - A Change in our Rally Plans 
as the Road Club is not going to have an event during Belle Plaine BBQ Days this year.  - So we have 
decided to base the 2018 Rally at the Country Trails Inn in Preston MN - 809 Hwy 52 North - 
888-378-2896.  Rooms are blocked until June 8th for Wed July 11th to Sun July 15th.  We have decided 
on rides for our Rally and look forward to getting together with all of you.  Included in the Rally Fee will 
be two meals, the Rally pin and a Rally t-shirt.  We have decided to go with long sleeve t-shirts this 
year.  A first for our Rally.  Additional t-shirts can be ordered if you would like more than one.  Pre-Regis-
tration for the Rally is on ehridersclub.com.  Or if you just want to order a t-shirt go to ehridersclub.com  
and click on Rally and then Rally Brochure.  If you haven’t paid your membership to PCRC for 2018 go 
online to Join or Renew at ehridersclub.com and use PayPal to pay your dues also.   

- Incorporation as Non-Profit - Doug Bruns is still doing follow up on the IRS Forms filed for non-profit 
status. 

- Further discussion is needed about a combined Road Club/PCRC Rally during Sturgis 2019.  Paul 
Michels talked with Mike Locklear about having the Road Club make a pin for 2019 - 20 Years for the 
Super X.  Also Doug Bruns has also mentioned it to Jumper.  Follow up is needed. 

- Member Cards.  Gary Thomforde found a local possibility for having them made.  Doug Bonar indicated 
he would follow up by contacting the vendor to find out if this is an option for us. No progress on this 
item yet. 

- 2018 Cannonball Run - Cannonball is going to be spending the evening at Spirit Lake Iowa arriving Fri 
September 14th and departing September 15th.  Discussion about getting a group together and ride to 
Spirit Lake, spend the evening in the area, and riding back Saturday.  Let us know if you are interested 
in participating. 

- Next Meeting - The next meeting will be held on Sunday May 27th at 1 pm at Merit Construction located 
at 5441 - 212th Street West in Farmington (NE corner of Co 50 & Pilot Knob Road).  The meeting will be 
held in the building just west of the Merit Building, the COWAN Bldg.  Go around to the west side(Pilot 
Knob Rd side). 

Chuck Barsness - PCRC Secretary 
x_twin@hotmail.com - 612-865-1758 
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